Bowie No. 1 TRé64 request for proposed decision extension 5 &2
D

Binns - DNR, Janet <janet.binns@state.co.us> 1:03 PM (0 minutes ago) {? L'

to Tamme, Basil, laserfische =

Hello Tamme and Basil,

The Division concurs with Bowie Resources request to extend the proposed decision for TR64 until January 15,
2019, On December 5, 2018, BRL submitted responses to the Division's November 1, 2018 adequacy letter. The
Division sent BRL a second adequacy letter on December 6, 2018 as a result of our review of BRL's December 5,
2018 submittal. Due to the holiday season, and additional time needed fo address the Division's concerns, this
extension is approved.

Thank you

Janet Binns
Environmental Protection Specialist Il
Coal Regulatory Program



